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W. Fred Warren
Federal Power Commission rM1

Room 4007 n fi? D g
^@ MUM441 G Street, NW. L ,

Washington, D. C. 20426

Dear Ptr. Warren:

i am forwarding under separate cover copies of supplemental
reports on Oconee, Units 1, 2 and 3, prepared by the Duke Power
Company; Ft. St. Vrain, prepared by the Public Service of
Colorado; and Fermi, Unit 2, prepared by the Detroit Edison
Company.

We would appreciate your review of this information to identify
potential problem areas and to determine if any additional
information may be required. Please let us know the results of
your review as soon as possible. As additional information is
submitted by the applicants, we will fonrard it to you.

Sincerely,

pTW - "

Lester Rogers, Director
Division of Radiological and

Environmental Protection
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